MUPY welcomed exchange student from Paris Descartes University, France

April 18, 2018

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International Relations, cordially
welcomed Ms. Fengwei Cai, French exchange student from Faculty of Pharmaceutical and Biological
Sciences, Paris Descartes University, France. She will attend the lectures and conduct her
professional training in Regulatory Aspects of Pharmaceutical and Related Products, at the Faculty
and Sanofi (Aventis) Thailand Co., Ltd. during April 19 — August 29, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2236



